Dear Guests,

We appreciate you sailing with us aboard the beautiful Disney Wonder.

As you prepare to visit Ensenada, whether on a Port Adventure or on your own, please remember that local
regulations require that all Guests present government issued photo identification like a passport or driver’s

license along with their Key to the World card upon returning to the ship.

Children traveling without government issued photo identification are required to present their original birth
certificate or a copy of their original birth certificate and Key to the World card upon returning to the ship.

Please plan accordingly and make certain to safeguard these documents while ashore. Guests without the
required documents may experience delays when passing through port security.

Thank you for your attention to this local regulation.

Sincerely,

The Cast & Crew

Disney Cruise Line




